GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

March 2007

Association of Government Accountants

On behalf of all Californians, I am pleased to extend my greetings to those
observing “Certified Government Financial Manager Month.”

The Association of Government Accountants boasts a proud fifty-seven year
history of promoting fiscal accountability in every level of government.
Your representation of public financial managers’ interests has enhanced our
state by providing a high standard of conduct. I commend your association’s
eight vital chapters in our state, and all of your members for the important
work that you do to keep California strong.

I am also delighted to commend your Certified Government Financial
Manager program that helps meet the need for continued education among
your members. In our constantly evolving world of finance, the training you

have provided to more than 13,000 individuals is invaluable.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable observance and every future
success.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger
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